
  

Term Dates 
Just a reminder that after the summer holidays, the pupils 
will return on Tuesday 3rd September 2019. 
 
We have also published our 2020 - 2021  
term dates which are now available to  
view on our website. Please click  here. 

Coming Up This Term 
 

Wednesday 17th July End of term disco 
3:00pm – 4:30pm. 

Friday 19th July Last day of the school 
year. 

Friday 19th July Year 6 Leavers 
Service. 

 

 

 

 
 

Transition 
 

 

Clubs 
During the first week in September, the clubs will be: 
‘Chill out’ club, until 4.15pm every day. 
  
An extra club until 5.45pm on Monday, Tuesday and 
Thursday.  
 
More information will be sent out during the first week back 
after the summer holidays about the following weeks after 
school clubs.  

 

 
 

Safeguarding 
The safeguarding designated leader at school is Mr. 

Spicer and the deputy safeguarding leaders are Mrs. 

Kaminski and Miss Hamilton. However if you do have any 

concerns then please do speak to any member of staff. 

 
 

 
 

Disco 
Do not forget our School Disco is taking  
place on Wednesday 17th July, from 3:00pm  
to 4:30pm! 
 
All children are welcome to stay, but  
if they normally go home by mini bus  
or taxi they will need to be collected  
by parents at 4.30pm. 
 
Further information will be sent by letter on Monday, when 
our Year 6 children return. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weather 
As the weather is proving to be warm, please  
ensure your children bring in a sun hat and  
have sun cream applied before they arrive at  
school. Please also ensure all children have  
a refillable water bottle. 

 

Zoo Labs 
Last week our younger pupils experienced an exciting 
session with Zoo Labs - they work with schools to deliver 
educational experiences across all subjects and explain 
the concepts of science in ways that our pupils can see 
and touch.  
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Thought Of The Week 
The beautiful thing about learning is that nobody can take 
it away from you. 
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This week has been a busy week 
for all of our pupils as we have 
encountered a week of transition. 
Pupils have moved up into their 
new class and worked with their 
new teachers. We have also had 
our new Nursery and Reception 
pupils in, who will start with us in 
September. Our Year 6 pupils 
have spent time at Sir John 
Talbot’s School meeting their new 
teachers, making new friends and 
learning their way around a much 
bigger school. The Marches 
Academy Trust run a smooth 
transition programme to ensure 
everyone is happy when they 
start back in September. 
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